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April 28, 2014 
 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
Re: Update to Schedule No. 37, Avoided Cost Purchases from Qualifying Facilities 

 
Rocky Mountain Power (Company) respectfully requests a one-time extension on the filing 

date of the annual update to Schedule No. 37, Avoided Costs Purchases from Qualifying Facilities, 
from April 30 to May 7, 2014.   

 
In the Commission’s November 28, 2012, order in Docket No. 12-035-T10 it directed the 

Company to file annual Schedule No. 37 proposed rates within 30 days of the filed date of its IRP 
or IRP Update.  The Company filed its 2013 IRP Update on March 31, 2014, making April 30, 
2014, the deadline for filing a proposed Schedule No. 37.   

 
The Company is requesting a seven day extension in 2014. The Company is working to 

update the GRID model and other calculations underlying the Schedule No. 37 calculations, but 
has experienced technical issues which have impacted the ability of staff to complete the annual 
update in a timely manner. The Company expects to resolve the issues quickly and does not foresee 
a need for further extensions on annual update filings.   
 
 Rocky Mountain Power respectfully requests that all formal correspondence and requests 
for additional information regarding this request be addressed to the following: 
 
By E-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com 
    dave.taylor@pacificorp.com 
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 
    825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR  97232 
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Informal inquiries may be directed to Dave Taylor at (801) 220-2923. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation and Government Affairs 
 
cc: Division of Public Utilities 
 Office of Consumer Services 

 


